
We will be having another planned e-learning day on Tuesday, May 6th 

(election day). This Thursday is a half day. We will be having a field trip with 
our buddies on Tuesday, May 13th. We will be going to Spring Mill. I have a 
few students who have not turned in their field trip papers. Please sign them 
and return them ASAP.

Ms. Lori Curl
curll@svsbedford.org

Apr 28 – May 2

5th Grade

Mass Wednesday and Friday

NOTE FROM MS. CURL:

MASS:

ILEARN:ILEARN

No more spelling tests!

LEARNING:

BOGO book fair until May 2nd.
BOOK FAIR:

ST. V IMPORTANT DATES:
- Spring Program
- ILEARN Testing
- Half Day
- ILEARN Testing

April 29
April 29 - May 1
May 1
April 22 - 24

Our school spring program is 
tomorrow at 2pm. Everyone is 
welcome! Students should 
wear uniforms with red, white, 
or navy shirts.

SPRING PROGRAM:

Please make sure your student has 
their chromebook at full charge 
each morning. I did notice a few 
chromebooks at school when I left 
today. Charging chromebooks
every night has been the 
expectation for the whole year. It is 
especially important now! It is 
important that students be present 
during testing. Please do not 
schedule outside appointments 
during the school day. Please 
encourage your child to get plenty 
of rest, eat breakfast, and do 
his/her very best.


